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Northside TNT Meeting Minutes 
March 23, 2022 

Facilitator Ed Morris & Jeff Stonecipher 
Attendees:  Gerry Scott, Syeisha Byrd, Diane McGuire, Dan Petrick (Assemblymember Magnarelli’s liaison), 

Meghan Vitale, Judy Edwards, John Meyer, Tyler Koty, Hon. Jen Shultz, Tay Stenson, Kate Littlefield, Susan 
McCormind, Jonathan McCmormind, Richard Baldwin, Kathie Baldwin, Shavel Edwards, Jimmy Monto, Marty Nave, 
Tina Zagyva 

Meeting called to order at 7:05pm 

Draft Meeting minutes February 23, 2022:  Gerry Scott motioned to approve the minutes with 
a correction to Captain Milana’s last name, Ed Morris seconded, all were in favor.   

Issues for District Representatives/Elected Officials/City Departments:  Lt. Steven Abbott 
introduced himself as acting Captain; Captain James Milano will be returning in March.  The 
Northside crime analysis report was provided.  Lt. Abbott can be reached at 315-766-6139 or 
email sabbott@syracusepolice.org  

Schiller Park Update: Tay Stenson and Kate Littlefield, Onondaga Earth Corps 
Ms. Littlefield and Mr. Stenson stated that the city will be applying herbicide in certain areas 
within Schiller Park.  There have been some issues with youth and young adult crews within the 
park while work was being conducted; Hon. Schultz offered to help and wants to be contacted 
directly in the event of another incidence.   Questions were taken from the floor. 

Introduction to the Syracuse Metropolitan Transportation Council (SMTC):       
Meghan Vitale, Principal Transportation Planner, provided an overview of the SMTC planning 
process.   www.smtcmpo.org.  Sign up for email updates, follow on Facebook or watch forums 
on their YouTube page.  Questions were taken from the floor. 

City-wide board director election: Jeff Stonecipher 
Due to a technical error at the February virtual meeting, the city-wide board suggested a revote 
by paper ballot at the March in person meeting.  A paper ballot was distributed, only those who 
live, work or own property within the Northside sector were eligible to vote; Jeff Stonecipher 
was elected with 10 votes, 1 no. 

Task Force Update: 
Syeisha Byrd stated that there is one task force, Butternut/Pond/Danforth but the 
representative was not present to provide an update.  Additional task forces are needed to 
identify issues and tasks to work on. Task forces are overseen by the facilitators and board 
members and are required to report their meeting dates and initiatives to the sector on a 
regular basis. 

Announcements:  
 Rotating the meeting location was discussed. 

Gerry Scott motioned to adjourn at 8:14pm, Marty Nave seconded, all were in favor. 
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